Dear Partners and Colleagues,

Based on nice and successful International Staff Weeks that we have organized from 2014, we are looking forward to organizing the fourth International Staff Training Week with the aim to share knowledge and new ideas by exchanging experiences.

The staff week programme will concentrate on issues relating to procedures for coordinating and supporting Erasmus+ student and staff mobility under KA107 Erasmus+. The participants will be invited to submit proposals considered as good practices in the field and if selected they will have the chance to present them during the week. We are interested in hosting colleagues willing to share innovative ideas and best practices from their home universities.

Meetings with international coordinators at the Departments could be arranged on demand. List of Departments could be found at:http://www.unizd.hr/Education/Departments/tabid/5301/language/en-US/Default.aspx.

As places are limited for 20 persons, the participants will be selected on the basis of geographical diversity and fields of interest. Participation will be limited to two persons per institution.

The language of training is English.

The application deadline is 1 March 2017.

Application form can be found

at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSfOWNT9tDfAeMqPwmsp_MnCPYk2Vlf 8nT0arvDmEbRKq75cJQ/viewform.

Attached, please find draft programme and information about participant's fee.

We are looking forward to welcoming you or your colleagues at our University.

Sincerely,
Rafaela Burmeta
Ured za međunarodnu suradnju / International Relations Office
Sveučilište u Zadru / University of Zadar
Ulica Mihovila Pavlinovića 1
23000 Zadar CROATIA
E-mail: rburmeta@unizd.hr

Web: www.unizd.hr
Tel: +385-23-200-588
UNIZD International